
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Citizens, 
 
 
In the April 2023 election, citizens voted on and passed a Bond Issue to proceed to applying for 
the MO-DNR’s SRF program loan, which the City was approved for and has begun planning for 
the DWSRF Water Project.  
 
Citizens were made aware that there would be a price increase for water.  The increase would 
pay for the loan through the duration of the loan until the total amount of the loan has been met.  
 
At the January 16th, 2024 City Council Meeting, the Board of Alderman approved Step 1 of the 
water rate increase of $5.00 a month for 2024 which will go into effect March 1, 2024, and will 
be on the April 2024 billing. Step 2 increase will go into effect in 2025 and Step 3 increase will 
go into effect in 2026. 
 
Thank you putting your trust in the City of Anderson as we move forward to improve services 
for you, our Citizens.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rusty Wilson 
Mayor, City of Anderson, Mo.  
 
    

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


